
    What’s on? 

 

World Book Day and Book Fair 

World Book Day is taking place next 

Thursday (7th March). 

Children can come into school dressed as 

their favourite book character. 

In school we will be celebrating the day in 

all sorts of different ways. 

We will also be welcoming the travelling 

Book Fair into school.  The Book Fair will 

be open for you to visit – 

Thursday 7th March – before (8:20am) and 

after school. 

Monday 11th March – before (8:20am) and 

after school. 

Tuesday 12th March – after school. 

Parents’ evenings 

Parents’ evening appointments are now available to be 

booked via e-schools.  Most appointments are being held 

on Thursday 21st and Tuesday 26th March, but there are 

some variations so please do check when you book. 

If you have lost your e-schools log-in, or experience any 

other problems when booking your appointment, please 

contact the school office for assistance. 

Year 3 and 4 performance 

Our children in Years 3 and 4 are rehearsing hard for their 

upcoming performances to parents. 

The afternoon performance will take place at 2.15pm on 

Tuesday 26th March and the evening performance will take 

place at 6pm on Wednesday 27th March. 

Other upcoming diary dates 

9th March – choir performing at Chipping Norton Music 

Festival (Details in the letter sent out to choir members) 

22nd March – Year 5 cake sale, look out for more details. 

28th March – end of term (3:20pm) 

18th /19th April – Year 4 residential at Clanfield 

10th May – whole school disco. 

 

Loving, learning and 
flourishing in 
community 

School lunches 

The children are continuing to 

enjoy our new spring menu but 

please do take time to check 

with your children that they are 

enjoying all the new things that 

they are trying! 

Please help us to continue to 

fight food waste by booking 

your child’s meals by midnight 

on Thursday and only choosing 

meals where you know your 

child likes the different 

components.  Thank-you! 

 

 


